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SERVICE BULLETIN NZ SB132 
 
To: Snorkel Service Dealers 
 
Attention: Service Manager 
 
Units affected:  All MHP12J Trailers fitted with a Drawbar 
mounted Spare wheel. 
 

MANDATORY MODIFICATION 
 
This Bulletin is to inform you of a field modification that is required on  
all MHP12J Trailers that have a “drawbar mounted Spare wheel”. 
 
The original position of the spare wheel mount is incorrect and it 
MUST be re-positioned or removed.  
The original position of the spare wheel can have a negative effect on 
Stability when the Boom is rotated over the Drawbar and the 
maximum wind and manual forces are applied. 
 
The Modification required is to move the crossmember rearwards by 
200mm .  
 
This will require a new crossmember be made from 50 x 50 x3RHS 
606mm long, refer to the drawings attached.  
 
The existing wheel mount can then be removed and welded to the new 
crossmember [the old crossmember can be left in place].  
 
An alternative is to remove the Spare wheel mount from the existing 
crossmember and dispense with the Spare wheel altogether. 
 
Contact the Snorkel Service Department if further information is 
required. 
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